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Wow, my 5th “Spudescapade” already! 

BIG things have been happening here! I have 2 new sisters!!!!!!!!!!!! They are both black and 

white like me but they are semi-longhaired and they are not actually 

related to me, they are really my adopted sisters, 

but I love them as if they were real family. Their 

names are Blaze and Sox though, like me, they have 

posher show names. They were abandoned at 2 

weeks old and mummy’s friend, Chris, who runs 

another small rescue hand reared them. They are 

very naughty and do things like run up mummy’s 

curtains, I NEVER did things like that when I was a 

kitten                            (Mummy – oooh Spud, you fibber! 

                  ). 

Blaze                                                                                                                                                   Sox 

 My sisters have done a show already and did quite well and I did well too at the St Helens 

one I said I was going to. I won 2 of those 

Imperial certificates and then I won Best 

Non Pedigree at one show and OVERALL 

Best Pet Cat at the other! That Overall one 

won me another certificate so I am now 

IMPERIAL Grand Master Cat! This means I 

am up with the big boys in the Olympian 

class which is very, very hard but I did get 

3rd out of 6 at my first attempt. 

I will not be going to a show for a while now but I do hope to see everyone at the fair on 3rd 

September. 

I am still waiting for another photo shoot, we don’t seem to be getting much at the 

moment, I could have done one but they got the dates mixed up and it ended up on a day 

when mummy was out for the day so we couldn’t go. I hope I will get one soon as we enjoy 

the day out as we earn money for mummy to treat us and to be able to give our 2 rescue 

friends some too. 

Big news too on my Instagram – I now have over 1100 followers!!!!!!!!!!! As always you can 

follow me on 

Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/Spud-the-cat-with-a-tash-102068554670424and 

Instagram at https://www.instagram.com/spudthetashcat/ to keep up with me in between 

newsletters. 


